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Four hospitalized following Jackson Co crash
(KNZA)--Four persons, including two children, required hospital treatment
following a two vehicle, Tuesday morning Jackson County crash, near Mayetta.

According to a report from the Kansas Highway Patrol, it happened at the
intersection of 158th Road and U.S. Highway 75, when a Ford F-150, eastbound
on the road crossing the highway, was struck by a northbound car.

The driver of the pickup truck, 29-year-old Holton resident Rachael McCoy, and
her two young passengers, a 7-year-old boy and a 10-year-old girl, all suffered
what the KHP called suspected serious injuries, and were transported to
Topeka’s Stormont-Vail Hospital for treatment. The KHP report states none of
the three were buckled up at the time of the wreck.

The driver of the car, 83-year-old Lyndon, Kansas resident Wayne Dunn, also
suffered suspected serious injuries and was transported to Stormont-Vail. He was
wearing a seatbelt when the wreck occurred shortly after 7:40 Tuesday morning.
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